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Minute of the meeting of Strathclyde Partnership for Transport Chair’s Committee 
held via videoconference (due to public health guidance) on 4 October 2021 

 
 

Present Councillors Martin Bartos (Chair) and David Wilson (Vice Chair)  
  

Attending 
 

Valerie Davidson, Acting Chief Executive  

 
 

 
1. Apologies 

 
No apologies were noted 

 
2. Declaration of interest in terms of the Ethical Standards in Public Life etc (Scotland) Act 

2000 
 

The committee noted that there were no declarations of interest. 
 
3. Award of contract  
 

The Chair’s Committee considered the request to award a contract to First Bus (Glasgow) to the 
value of £281,214 for the supply and management of a delegate shuttle bus service in support of 
COP26.   
 
Having heard from Mrs Davidson of the reasons why a Chair’s Committee decision was 
necessary, including expediency and the work undertaken by the bus team to achieve a 
manageable cost, notwithstanding that the cost will be borne in its entirety by Transport Scotland, 
the Committee approved the award of contract as contained in the schedule.    
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